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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

Welcome to another awesome week at Broken Hill Public School. 

 

We are looking forward to the remainder of this term with lots of 

exciting activities coming up. A reminder to keep an eye on the 

term planner for events that may involve your child. Copies of the 

term planner are available at the front office. 

 

 Planning for 2018 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2018 with regards 

to student numbers and class structures. In order for us to have an 

accurate picture for next year, we are asking for families to 

please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us 

in 2018. Your assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 

 

P&C Meeting 

A reminder about our P&C AGM/General Meeting next Monday, 

27th November, at 6.30pm. We would love to have as many 

members of our school community involved and be a vital part of 

activities in our school.  As our School Vision says: 

 

Broken Hill Public School is – 

 

A dynamic school community inspiring life-long learning, 

building integrity and success for all. 

 

School Development Days 

I would like to request families support to move one School 

Development Day scheduled for the end of Term 4 2018 (21st 

December) to the beginning of Term 1 2018 (2nd February). This 

will have no impact on families as the rescheduling is not on 

designated school days. If you have any questions please don’t 

hesitate to call me at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours in Education 

 

From the Principal 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Kindergarten Orientation  

2.00pm-3.00pm 

 Thursday, 23
rd
 November 

 

 

Week 7  

Swim School 

 

Monday, 27
th
 November 

P&C AGM/General 

Meeting  

6.30pm Meeting Room 

 

Tuesday, 28
th
 November 

Ice Block Day 

 

Friday, 1
st
 December 

Presentation Day 

 

Thursday, 7
th
 December 

Gold Award Rewards 
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Coffee Club Invitation 
All parents and caregivers are invited to come along to Coffee Club, which runs every 

Monday afternoon in the Meeting Room from 2.30pm – 3:00pm.  Enjoy some social chit-

chat with other parents over a cuppa. Some sessions may involve an interesting 

presentation by a guest speaker. We are also open to suggestions as to what it is about 

our school or education in general that you would like to know more about, so drop your 

ideas in the suggestion box or just let me know. Hope to see you there. 
 

Day:      Mondays   Time:  2:30 pm 

Place:  Meeting Room  Cost:  Free 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

Annette 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome 

This week we welcome Miss Johanna Wilde who will be working with Mr Hosken and 4/5H for 

the next two weeks as well as Laylaa Goss, Vince Thompson, Angus Walker, Danielle Rogers, 

Denzelle Jones and Alicia Harffey, students from Broken Hill High School, who will be with us for 

a few weeks as part of their Work Experience. 
 

We welcome them all to the Central School family and hope they have an enjoyable and 

worthwhile stay with us. 
 

Yours in Education 

 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

    KP – Matthew Summers, Kaiden Sheridan 
1G – Jensen Fazulla, Layla Cook 

1/2Z – Harrison Smith, Payton Doyle 
3/4P – Ismael Cook, Ashlin Keenan-Staker 

4/5H – Carlos Guerrero Hunt, Trae Hammond 
 

CLASS OF THE WEEK – 4/5H 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible. 

 

 

   
    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Mutawintji note Years 3 and 4 students 

Ulysses Club Toy Run note Eldest students 

Coffee Club note Eldest students 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Yellow Level. 
   

3/4P Shamika Elliott 

 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Green Level. 
   

4/5H Ashlea Haynes 

5/6D Jordan Cattonar, Lilli Lawson 

 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Blue Level. 
   

1/2Z Ben Gulle-McGlinchey 

 

Congratulations also to the following students who have completed their Indigo Level. 
  

1/2Z Harrison Smith, Aydan Riddington 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NOTICE 
Change of Hours 

 

Due to lack of help in the canteen, on Wednesdays for all of Term 4, the 

canteen will be open until 9.00am for lunch orders and then be closed until 

1.00pm for lunch.  There will be no canteen at recess on Wednesdays. 

 

When placing lunch orders please check if your food / drink is available as 

Term 4 is ending soon and stocks are low. 

 

Last day for School Canteen for 2017 will be Friday, 8th December. 
 

 
 

 

Broken Hill Public School 
Kindergarten 2018 

 

Orientation / Transition Dates 
   

Final Date 

Visit 5 - Thursday, 23rd November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

‘Eat It to Beat It’ talk and tour of the school. 

 



 
 
 

 

SRC TABLOID DAY SNAPS 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Four students from our school had their artwork entered in Operation Art this year. This 

exhibition is in support of The Children’s Hospital in Sydney with selected works being 

displayed in the hospital following the exhibition. Proudly displaying their frame artworks 

are Kynan Johnson, Jasmine Butcher, Emerson Chesterfield and Cain Reynolds.  

Thank you to the 
SRC and families 
that came and 

supported this fun-
filled event. 

TABLOID 

DAY 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central’s YouTube Channel 

We would like to announce that Broken Hill 
Public School now has its very own YouTube 
channel. We read aloud to your children 
through the channel, we share events that 
happen at school and so much more! So 
come and subscribe to our YouTube channel, 
we hope to see you there! – From the Year 6 
CLEaR YouTube Team. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

There will be no more borrowing from the 
Library this term.  Families are encouraged 
to search and return any library books.  An 
overdue notice will be sent home for books 

that are on loan next week. 

Thursday 
30th November 


